
IAC NEWSLETTER 15th January 2022

Subject: IAC NEWSLETTER 15th January 2022
Message from Billy Green January 15, 2022 18:58
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

.

Evening all (makes me sound like Old Bill – rather than ‘Young Billy’ !!)

The latest newsletter with club news can be found by clicking the following link:-

sway.office.com/HpTzDH677RGcGFTs?ref=Link

Regards

Billy

.

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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